
Young Eagles 

 
On May 19th, EAA Chapter 465 conducted another full day of Young Eagles, led by Bill Siegel and his 

amazing team of volunteers.  The day started out with the usual “May Gray”, but cleared pretty early 

with the remainder of the day resulting in “Severe VFR” for the 

kids. 

We had 6 airplanes 

show up from C-172s 

to a Piper Saratoga 

and Darrel Radford 

anchored the planes 

with his beautiful 

Cessna taildragger, 

pictured to the right.  

All the pilots gave 

detailed pre-flight 

information which 

the kids loved.  Most 

of the kids were 

getting their first airplane ride at this event.  As you know, 

Boeings and AirBus do NOT count as a real airplane ride. 

Thanks to the pilots: Bill, Kendall, Chris, Darrell, Marc and Jim for volunteering their time and planes to 

this great event.  And thanks also to the ground crew Linda, Luke, Ron, Ralph, Steve, Dave, and me!  



 

   

 


